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DYLAN'S CANDY BAR’

July 20, 2015

City of Miami Beach
Planning Department

Subject: Authorization
To Whom It May Concern:

Liad Cohen is an employee of Dylan’s Candy Bar and is authorized to sign the Historic
Preservation Board Application for the company.

Sincerely,

Tushar Adya

President and COO

Dylan’s Candy Bar

315 East 62nd Street

6th Floor

NY, NY 10065

Email: Tushar@dylanscandybar.com



